SHELL OIL COMPANY

THIS LETTER IS FROM OUR
FIELD OFFICE

AT Box 1957
Hobbs, New Mexico

October 9, 1952

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
Santa Fe, New Mexico

Gentlemen:

We are attaching herewith a total of eight individual applications
for hearings requesting permission to recomplete presently producing oil
wells as dual gas-oil producers, Of these eight wells, three are in the
Monument Field and five are in the Funice Field, We would appreciate these
applications being placed on the November agenda.

With our application for each dual completion we have attached
a plat covering the area surrounding the subject well, a graphic illustra-
tion of the proposed mechanical aspects of the dual productlon assembly,
and a type lithologic and radio-activity log of the Eunice-Monument area,

If there is any further information needed with regard to these
applications, please do not hesitate to call upon us at any time,

Yours very trul /’ /’

C. R. Bickel
Division Manager

Attachments



